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Dear Mr Grant 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: GOVERNMENT RESPONSE 

Thank you for t· Mour letter dated 14 March 2008 and for providing a copy of 
the associated !f~port of the Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial 
Operations in r€l:i::ition to Report No 11: Budget of the Office of the Auditor General. 

In accordance ~~th Recommendation 2 of the report, the Estimates and Financial 
Operations Cormi-rittee's endorsement of a budget appropriation of $16.637 million 
to the Office of ~~~!a Auditor General for 2008-09 is noted. 

Yours sincerely 

ERIC RIPPERiLA 
DEPUTY PRE ~ =-R; TREASURER; 
MINISTER FO ' ·,rTATE DEVELOPMENT 
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